
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
P. O. BOX 871 

SANTA F E , NEW MEXICO 

August 3, 1959 

Mr. George Verity 
153 Petroleum Center Building 
laraiagton, Mew Mexico 

Dear Mr. Verity; 

On behalf of your client, Angela Peak Oil Coapany, 
we eaeloae te© copieo of Order Mo. B-144e in Case 
Mo. 1712, issued by the Oil Conservation Ooaaleslon 
oa July SI, 1950. 

Vary truly yours, 

A. L. PORTER, Jr. 
Secretary-Director 
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